
 
Girraween Public School 

Parents and Citizens Association 
 

Welcome to GPS,  
Welcome to P&C 

 

What is the P&C? 
The P&C (Parents and Citizens Association) is a school-based organisation 
consisting of parents, teachers and interested citizens. The P&C works with 
the school to ensure the best education for our students by providing 
facilities and equipment for the school and promoting the welfare of the 
students at the school.  

 
What is the P&C involved in? 

• Coordinates the Uniform Shop: the Uniform Shop provides quality school 
uniform items. 

• Coordinates fundraising events, e.g. Mothers and Fathers Day Stall, Family 
Photo Day. 

• Participates in school activities such as the Carols Night and Kindergarten 
Orientation  

All profits raised through P&C activities are directed to  
purchase items for the school. 

 
How can I get involved? 

We encourage all families to get involved in the P&C, as it is a great way to 
meet with other parents and take part in the discussions and decisions that 
influence your children at school. Meetings are held in the school staff 
room on the third Wednesday of the month, during school terms and begin 
at 7pm. 
 
P&C Meeting dates for 2021: 17 Feb, Wed 17 March (including AGM), 
Wed 21 April, Wed 19 May, Wed 16 June, Wed 21 July, Wed 18 Aug,  
Wed 15 Sept, Wed 20 Oct. Wed 17 Nov (end of year celebration) 

 
P&C Contact: P&C President, Jane Kelly 

Email: girraweenpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
Ph: 0413 171 026  

 


